From the desk of the Senior Pastor

March 27, 2020

To our beloved First Baptist Church family:

In response to Mayor Joines’ Stay-at-home Order, we are enacting additional adjustments to regular
church operations that are effective immediately:

Church Office Hours: 10 AM - 4 PM Friday; for essential administrative operations

You may continue to call the church or email staff throughout the week; our voicemail will be monitored
remotely, daily;, we will continue on Facebook Live and SoundCloud on Wednesday evenings (6:30
P.M.), and Sunday mornings (10 A.M.); Friday Noon worship service for next week will be suspended in
favor of a Devotional Prayer Call at that same day and time.

We will continue to broadcast an audio recording of services via conference call.

If you have any difficulties accessing Facebook Live or the conference call broadcasts, please call the
church, or email me at: revpford@fbcwinston.org. We will do our best to help you make the connection.

Please be advised that we have changed phone numbers for the conference call broadcast. The new
number is: 978-990-5000. The access code is: 359631. We will rebroadcast this past Wednesday
evening’s service tonight at 7:00 PM.

Please continue to check in on members by virtual means. We are deeply grateful for the level of financial
support that we have received thus far, but it is important for your own health and safety to take
advantage of giving options that do not require you to handle cash, go to the post office, or deliver your
contribution in-person. Please join us for a conference call Saturday at 7:00 PM during which time we
will do a “walk through” of how to use the online giving platform and review other paperless options.
Please use the same new number and access code that you would for the conference call broadcast.

Join us as we ask God to end this crisis and heal those who have been affected by Coronavirus.

I remain yours in Christ always,

C.Jil v Es=_
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